
POWDER MOUNTAIN WATERand
SEWER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT

April 30, 2018
Mike Moyal
18255 Washington Blvd.
Ogden, Utah 84401

Ogden Valley Township Planning Commission
2380 Washington Blvd., Suite 240
Ogden, Utah 84401

Re: Mike Moyal Parcel # 23-012-0082

FEASIBILITY LETTER

This feasibility letter is issued by the Powder Mountain Water and Sewer Improvement District (the
"District"), in connection to a certain real estate project proposed, 11 ERU's to be developed by Mike
Moyal, "The Project".

In responding to Developer's request, the District will adhere to the following developmental
procedures for the Project:

1. Developer shall schedule and attend a pre-application meeting with Weber County Planning
Division.

2. Developer shall submit a new subdivision application which includes a copy of this
feasibility letter, along with a copy of the Utah Division of Drinking Water Project
Notification form.

3. Developer shall request water and sewer review from the District and pay any applicable
feasibility fees under the Development Agreement and/or the District's Rules and
Regulations and shall receive approval or denial for service.

4. Following approval of preliminary plans by Weber County:

a. Developer shall schedule a water and sewer improvement design meeting and pay
any applicable design review fees.
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